
 

                                                               

 
15th February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
READING AND WRITING WEEK – 4TH – 8TH MARCH 2019 
 
 
We will be holding our annual Reading and Writing week from Monday 4th to Friday 8th March 
2019.  This year we will be creating amazing writing and art work around some wonderful, 
thought-provoking wordless picture books. We will also be encouraging the children to get into 
reading with a range of fun Reading for Pleasure activities during the week.  
 
Thursday 7th March is also World Book Day. On this day we encourage the children to come 
dressed up as a book character of their choice.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Dowdall, Miss Lee-Fox and Miss Rattray 
The English Team 
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